
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, July 9, 2020 
Mr. Anthony Hood 
Chairman 
D.C. Zoning Commission 
441 4th St. NW, Suite 200S 
Washington, DC 2001 
 

 
Re: Letter in Support – ZC Case No. 09-03F – Skyland Town Center   

Dear Chairperson Hood: 

I am writing this letter to make the Zoning Commission aware of my support for the 
redevelopment of the Skyland Town Center.  I think the modified project will be a great addition to 
our community.  I think that the proposed Lidl grocery store, the Starbucks (with a vehicular drive-
through), the additional retail stores, and the medical office building will provide shopping 
opportunities and quality food options for the residents of wards 7 and 8. 

  
Our family has lived in this community and neighbored the current Skyland Town Center 

development sight for more than 50 years. We welcome the investment in our community and look 
forward to enjoying the added amenities. 

 
I want the Zoning Commission to know that our community has waited a long time for the 

development of this project to happen.  With the opening of the first phase of the project to happen 
soon and your approval of this application, we will finally get the types of stores and services that 
our community has been promised for a long time.  Thank you for your attention to my comments.       
 

Sincerely, 

 

Delmar Freeman II  
Natasha Freeman 
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